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PCN Notice 
 

JAE will add an additional layer of conductive tape to the JF08 series ground layer 
connection to improve reliability.  There will be no changes to form, fit, and function.  The 
connector and cable specification and drawings will remain unchanged. 

 

1. Applied Items: 

                

2. Detail of Changes: 

Additional conductive tape improves connection reliability between ground/shield layer in 

cable to the metal ground shell of the plug connector. 

 

 

 
 

 

3. Timing of Change: 

All new production orders placed will ship with parts using the additional conductive 

tape. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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